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Medical Wing at Flagler County Jail  

To Be Re-Named After Retired Medical Director 
Today Sheriff Rick Staly recognized Dr. Morris Carter for more than 40 years of honorable and 

dedicated service to the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office and the inmates housed at the Flagler County 

Jail, or as Sheriff Staly often refers to as “The Green Roof Inn”.  

 
Dr. Morris Carter and Sheriff Rick Staly. 

 

At the presentation Dr. Carter was presented with a plaque to commemorate his retirement and an 

additional certificate of appreciation, but that wasn’t all. Sheriff Staly concluded the presentation with an 

announcement that as of today the Jail Medical Wing would be re-named the Dr. Carter Medical Wing 

in Dr. Carter’ honor.  

 

“Dr. Morris Carter was the Jail Medical Director for over 40 years. That is half a lifetime. He has 

brought us to where we are today and has really molded the jail’s approach to medical care,” Sheriff 
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Staly said. “Re-Naming the medical wing after him just feels right.” 

In addition to serving as a doctor at the Flagler County jail for more than 40 years and medical director 

for Flagler Health, Carter has treated generations of Flagler County residents. The Flagler County 

Sheriff’s Office thanks him again for all he has done for our Sheriff’s Office and the community. 
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